
  

 

St Leonard’s R.C. Primary School 
 Tunstall Village Road  

Silksworth 

Sunderland 

SR3 2BB 

Tel: 0191 5210300 

Email: office@stleonardsprimary.org.uk       

Website: www.stleonardsprimary.org.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Dionne Dunn                            

 
23rd January, 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Please see below some important dates for your diary for this half term. 

January 

9.10 am Tuesday 24th  Year 2 liturgical prayer – parents invited 

All day - Wednesday 25th  KS1 & EYFS trip to the Discovery Museum 

3.30 pm Wednesday 25th  Friends of St Leonard’s meeting – new members welcome 

Thursday 26th Year 3 to Church  

Tuesday 31st  Reception & Year 1 liturgical prayer – parents invited 

February 

12.00 pm Wednesday 1st  Year 2 Arithmetic Challenge 

10.00 am Thursday 2nd  Whole School Mass 

9.10 am Tuesday 7th  Year 5/6 Liturgical Prayer – parents invited 

9.10 am Tuesday 14th  Year 4 liturgical prayer – parents invited 

10.00 am Thursday 16th  Y5/6 TO Church 

Friday 17th  School closes for half term 

 

School re-opens after half term on Monday 27th February and parents’ evenings will be held the week 
beginning 6th March. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mrs Dionne Dunn 

Headteacher 

 

http://www.stleonardsprimary.org.uk/

